Lot 224
1325 Lowrie Street

Robin

Close Date:  Dec 11, 2008

Giovanni (John) Bottoni

Julie Correia

HM 416-712-2311 – Julie’s cell

       416-993-0045 – John’s cell

Dec 15th/08: Kim called homeowner and discussed the steel insulated garage doors (Royal Overhead Doors) and few issues from PDI that was not completed / Kim talked to
homeowner * he does NOT WANT THE STEEL INSULATED DOORS BECAUSE HE WAS TOLD HE CAN”T PAINT THEM
Jan 27/09: Aya kitchens called to book plumber to remove and re install sink to replace counter. Teresa sent PO (# 32858) to Canbarr to do work and confirmed with Serena which in turn will confirm with owner. Completed
Feb12/09:  homeowner called has crack in operating unit (crank window) in great room at front of house.  I spoke to Don re: PO32658 to Pollard to replace.
Feb 24/09: Owner called to report that the telephone line has been cut as excavation in taking place next door to him. Teresa called Bell and scheduled a tech to resolve issue. Owner was informed

June19/09:  Peter was here and completed 30 day repairs.

July 16, 2009: John called to inquire about scheduling of remaining drywall repairs, also that there is a gas line at the garage door that he keeps stepping on, and painting of garage door. Teresa informed him that the gas line is no danger and that it was pass inspection.

July 23, 2009: John called to inform us about a puddle in the middle of the back yard after sod was laid, also about the gas line that he keeps tripping over and falling. Teresa asked him to call Shaun re sod. Peter is working there today and he will put a patio stone over gas line. 

October 6, 2009: WS spoke with owner John about his O/H garage door. He asked if he could have the $700.00 upgrade $ back. I told him I was authorized to replace the door with the colour he picked. He said he checked the Royal website \and of the two beige colours shown he prefers the Taupe door. He asked that the door be installed with no handles. I told him I would send out the PO today. 

January 7, 2010: Service work from Wendy’s meeting with John was scheduled for today but no access was provided, Teresa called John and he thought that it was scheduled for Jan. 14 and 21. 
